OCTOBER 2015

Halloween Candy Drop

Once Halloween is over and the trick or treating is done, there is too much candy
in your house - we have the solution. Bring your wrapped, unwanted candy and
drop it in the bin marked Halloween Candy Drop (located near the First Avenue
doors) at drop-off Monday, November 2nd through Thursday, November 5th. The
candy will be donated to children living at Freedom House, a shelter for victims of
domestic violence.



